
Neighbors  not  happy  with
Placer wineries
By Richard Chang, Sacramento Bee

Placer  County  officials  are  looking  to  clamp  down  on  its
burgeoning  wine  industry  following  complaints  by  residents
over noise and traffic.

In  the  last  decade,  several  wineries  have  opened,  with
vintners spending millions of dollars on tasting rooms that
have become regional attractions. But the newfound popularity
and growth has come at the expense of neighbors, who often put
up  with  rowdy  parties,  loud  wedding  music  and  large  tour
buses.

The Placer County Planning Commission is considering limits on
any for-profit event with more than 20 people, wine tastings
exempted. The restriction would allow wineries to have only
six such events per year.

Winery owners are pushing the county to move in the opposite
direction, noting that private events – weddings, fundraisers,
parties, dinners – are essential to their bottom line. The
wine industry brings tourism and tax dollars to the county,
the owners argue.
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